
 

BOTTLE & CAN RECYCLING 

 

Dear Parents & Terrace Community,  

We have set up a TERRACE PEAKS GYMNASTICS CLUB fundraising 

account at our local Return It depot.  

Please tell all your family and friends to bring their empty 

bottles/cans/juice containers to: 

Terrace Return-It Centre located at 3110 Kalum Street (beside Sears)                      

8:30am – 5:00pm Monday to Saturday  

To make check out faster:  remove any caps, empty liquids, and pre-

sort your bottles! 

Before checkout say:  I would like my return money donated to the 

Terrace Peaks Gymnastics Club account and ask for a copy of the 

receipt.  

PLEASE BRING A COPY OF YOUR RECEIPT TO THE TERRACE PEAKS 

OFFICE.  

Email info@terracepeaks.ca or call 250-638-0447 and let us know you 

have made a donation.  

It’s that easy! 

Thank you for your support! Our goal is to raise $15,000 for new beam 

landing mats, so our athletes can continue to train high level beam 

skills safely. 
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